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Subject: CoronaVirus Update No26
Date: Friday, 24 April 2020 at 14:41:23 Bri>sh Summer Time
From: EHA Secretary
ACachments: image001.png

Dear Member
 
Please see the various updates coming through:
 

1. In light of the news’ ar>cle below, it seems Eastbourne council along with the police will follow suit,
with spot checks.  So our advice to members, is that as long as you can demonstrate anyone currently
staying with you falls in one of the Government approved criteria, then you should be OK:

hUps://new.brighton-hove.gov.uk/news/2020/trading-standards-warns-stay-put-were-shut
 

Criteria reminder:
Hotels and other accommoda>on providers should be able to remain open if:
•         They are part of the response to support key workers or vulnerable groups.
•         There is a specific need for some or all of the site to remain open (for example they are

housing people who have been flooded out of their homes, being used by public services
to provide emergency accommoda>on or are not able to return to their primary
residence).

•         If businesses are providing rooms to support homeless people, through arrangements
with local authori>es and other public bodies, they should remain open.

•         If a holiday park or caravan park is your primary residence you can remain on site.
[This is from: hUps://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-advice-for-accommoda>on-providers]
 

 
2. OTA Covid-19 Update

You will likely have received a communica>on this week directly from Booking.com, advising that
they are closing all hotels on their plaaorm un3l 9th May. This applies to all UK proper>es and
includes hotels that are staying open to Key Workers. We understand the frustra>on of this
situa>on, as many Key Workers use Booking.com to make reserva>ons.  
However the decision has been made in response to Government pressure on OTAs to beUer police
the inten>ons of their bookers, and to beUer verify the status of key workers. At the moment, these
measures are simply not in place, so they have implemented these closures for the protec>on of
customers and hotel staff and to align with government advice.

 
3. Council Tax support for self employed

Our new hardship funds are available to help those that are self-employed and having difficulty
paying council tax during the Covid-19 crisis. Re-apply for Council Tax Reduc>on outlining your current
circumstances and we will endeavour to do our best to help. To claim visit here:www.lewes-
eastbourne.gov.uk.

 
4. Facebook has launched a Small Business Grants Programme  offering eligible small businesses USD

100M in cash grants and ad credits.
 

5. The Prince's Trust and Natwest Enterprise Relief Fund is offering one-to-one support and grants to 18
to 30 year olds who are self-employed or running their own business.

 
6. The Fleabag Support Fund will be providing grants of £2,500 to theatre freelancers who are currently

https://new.brighton-hove.gov.uk/news/2020/trading-standards-warns-stay-put-were-shut
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA0MjMuMjA1MzE0NTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5sZXdlcy1lYXN0Ym91cm5lLmdvdi51ay9iZW5lZml0cy1hbmQtZ3JhbnRzL2hvdy10by1jbGFpbS1ob3VzaW5nLWJlbmVmaXQtb3ItY291bmNpbC10YXgtcmVkdWN0aW9uLz9mYmNsaWQ9SXdBUjNmdnNpM3FQRDlvaFpTRVVZWjRLM0xkQi14SGV4QndJYUVQeDFZNWVIZm1oaDRvZ19NdHdxeEVOWSJ9.yh3IZw5qMCUGgfGCUWvZCdoCryXYbKWYxOknUIK4uoA/br/77747000115-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA0MjIuMjA0Nzk4MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5mYWNlYm9vay5jb20vYnVzaW5lc3MvYm9vc3QvZ3JhbnRzIn0.ySYjCJfDNv0V5lEtqzODr4t66mq9TBlmqpSTyb9sI0k/br/77694893222-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA0MjIuMjA0Nzk4MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5wcmluY2VzLXRydXN0Lm9yZy51ay9hYm91dC10aGUtdHJ1c3QvY29yb25hdmlydXMtcmVzcG9uc2UvZW50ZXJwcmlzZS1yZWxpZWYtZnVuZCJ9.btPdhvNESxFuFp1lUI3biknxDkQ4I9itRwjEGixncfs/br/77694893222-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDUsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA0MjIuMjA0Nzk4MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3NvaG90aGVhdHJlLmNvbS9mbGVhYmFnc3VwcG9ydGZ1bmQvIn0.gkPtP-_vlxvf8j5x2Nf1A3d-pXCzy_dvDhKZZED2BMg/br/77694893222-l


Page 2 of 2

unable work.
 

7. A new ‘support finder’ tool has been launched to help businesses and self-employed people across the
UK to determine what financial support is available to them during the COVID-19 pandemic.

The tool on gov.uk asks business owners and the self-employed to fill out a simple online
ques>onnaire.

Users are then directed to a list of all the financial support they may be eligible for. Read
more about the tool here.

8. ABTA’s Chief Execu>ve, Mark Tanzer has wriUen an open leUer to customers of their members to
explain the current situa>on with refunds for holidays that aren’t going ahead as planned as a result of
the pandemic, and to ask for their support/understanding.

 
As usual, the office is always here if you need us 

😊

 
Take care & kind regards
 
-- 
 
Yvette Cowderoy 
Association Secretary
 
Telephone:  01323-649303 /  07703-331330 
Email:          secretary@eastbournehospitality.com
Website:      www.eastbournehospitality.com
 

EASTBOURNE HOSPITALITY ASSOCIATION
10 Royal Parade, Eastbourne
East Sussex BN22 7AR

 
 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA0MjEuMjA0MTgwOTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvYnVzaW5lc3MtY29yb25hdmlydXMtc3VwcG9ydC1maW5kZXIifQ.rYkq_YGeJu705l0b0KaONHVp9O9EKogBQ9v5b6YiJrE/br/77645999823-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA0MjEuMjA0MTgwOTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvZ292ZXJubWVudC9uZXdzL2dvdmVybm1lbnQtbGF1bmNoZXMtbmV3LWNvcm9uYXZpcnVzLWJ1c2luZXNzLXN1cHBvcnQtZmluZGVyLXRvb2w_dXRtX3NvdXJjZT03MmVlODNmNi1mYWVlLTRjOGUtOTg5Zi1iN2FjYzg3M2JjOGMmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249Z292dWstbm90aWZpY2F0aW9ucyZ1dG1fY29udGVudD1pbW1lZGlhdGUifQ.t99SRn9UBOqiGN_noHbMU4bYXyQL-L0mx__u1FQ7B18/br/77645999823-l
https://www.abta.com/news/abta-issues-letter-ask-customers-support
mailto:secretary@eastbournehospitality.com
http://www.eastbournehospitality.com/

